
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO AMEND THE 
CONFLICT OF INTEREST CODE OF THE 

VISTA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Vista 

Unified School District (the “District”) intends to amend the District’s Conflict of Interest 

Code (the “Code”)  pursuant to Government Code Section 87306. 

 

The Appendix of the Code designates those employees, members, 

officers and consultants who are subject to the disclosure and disqualification 

requirements of the District’s Code.  The District’s proposed amendment includes new 

positions that must be designated and clarifying language as provided by the Fair 

Political Practices Commission.   

 

The proposed amended Code will be considered by the Board of Trustees 

on May 21, 2015, at 7:00 p.m. at City of Vista, Morris Vance Community Room, 200 
Civic Center Drive, Vista, California 92084.  Any interested person may be present 

and comment at the public meeting or may submit written comments concerning the 

proposed amendment.   

 

Any comments or inquiries should be directed to the attention of Raylene 

Veloz, Executive Assistant to the Superintendent, Vista Unified School District, 1234 

Arcadia Ave., Vista CA 92084; (760) 726-2170 x92002.  Written comments must be 
submitted no later than May 21, 2015, at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The proposed amended Code may be reviewed at, and copies obtained 

from, the office of the Executive Assistant. 
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